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To: Assunta Ferrante
Cc: Lina Alhabash; Jennifer Grove
Subject: FW: [External] Weston 7 Secondary Plan Study
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Good afternoon Assunta,
 
We are forwarding the below communications received for the Weston 7 Secondary Plan
Public Meeting on November 1st.
 
Kind regards,
Alannah
 
Alannah Slattery
Senior Planner, Policy Planning & Special Programs
905-832-8585 ext. 8776  | alannah.slattery@vaughan.ca
 
City of Vaughan l Policy Planning & Special Programs
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

 
From: Sandra Galassi <sgalassi@tacc.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 10:24 AM
To: Weston7@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Weston 7 Secondary Plan Study
 
Hello – to assist with traffic congestion in the Applewood and Portage area, we are thankful
for the extension of Applewood Crescent to Highway #7, however, the traffic congestion on
Applewood going south towards Highway #7 is terrible at 5:00 p.m.  Cars are backed up
almost all the way to Portage.  Is there a possibility of providing for a right-turn on a red light
at that intersection?  I realize when the light is red, traffic is coming off of Highway #400 and
making a left to go west on Highway #7, but there are three lanes on Highway #7, so the
outside ane could be used as a lane for traffic coming from Applewood and be used on a
red light.  This intersection needs to be tweaked so that traffic in the Weston/7 area is
somewhat alleviated.
 
Thank you.
 
Sandra Galassi
Executive Assistant
 

 
600 Applewood Crescent
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